
In-Arena Messages
The Memphis Grizzlies accept requests to post Happy Birthday or Happy Anniversary messages for a fee 
of $50 per message, which will benefit Memphis Grizzlies House at St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital. 
Please carefully review the guidelines below and then complete the message request form, sign, and 
email or fax to the Grizzlies Community Investment Department at least 72 hours prior to the desired 
game. For Saturday or Sunday games, the request form must be received by 5:00pm the Wednesday 
prior to the game.

Guidelines
•Incomplete or illegible requests will not be considered.
•Season Ticket and Suite Holders can purchase messages at a discounted rate of $25 per message.  

•Marriage proposals will not be accepted.

•Messages are subject to space availability each game and are posted on a rotating basis during half-time. 

•On all requests, please specify the game date and opponent.

•Birthday and anniversary messages must be received in one of the following formats:
			  Happy Birthday John
			  Happy Birthday John Doe
			  Happy 16th Birthday John
			  Happy 16th Birthday John Doe
			  Happy Anniversary John and Jane Doe
			  Happy 25th Anniversary John and Jane Doe
			�  ”From/love Joe” or “from/love Joe Smith” can be added to any of the above message formats

•Requests can be sent via email to tfletcher@grizzlies.com or fax, 901.205.1444.

•For questions, please contact 901.205.1252.

SCOREBOARD MESSAGE 
REQUEST FORM

NAME                                                                                       	 ARE YOU A SEASON TICKET HOLDER                   ACCOUNT NUMBER		

ADDRESS	 CITY                                          STATE                     ZIP

PHONE	 E-MAIL	

PAYMENT METHOD
 VISA      MasterCard      AMEX	  Check	

CREDIT CARD NUMBER		          EXP DATE	 SIGNATURE 		  NAME ON CARD                        	

payable to Memphis Grizzlies

	

				  

		

Message (Please print)

After receipt and approval of request, you will receive an email confirmation.

Yes                   No


